
Term 3  Week 9 – Thur. 20th Sept. 2018 
 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Excitement is buzzing in the primary grades 
with children very keen to start their big 
adventure to Victoria next week. It takes a 
great deal of planning to arrange such an 
excursion, especially when it involves multiple 
schools. So well done team Bribaree. Your 
efforts are appreciated. 
 
Many thanks to the parents and relatives who 
were able to attend our assembly yesterday. 
It was good to reflect on some of the learning 
that has taken place this term. 
Congratualations to all award winners. 
 
There will be no newsletter next Thursday. 
 

 

Safety Board Game 

 
STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations to Dixie Orford and 
Meckenzie Lambkin who both won a student 
of the week award last Friday. Both girls were 
excited about getting 10 Dojos and a trip the 
to prize box. 
 

 

 

 

 

P & C MEETING 

Thankyou to Linda, Sasha and Terry for 

attending the Pand C meeting yesterday 

afternoon. We need a lot more support in 

Term 4. It is not viable for the same few  

 

people to do all the jobs, all the time. 

Unfortunately we had to decide not to cater 

for this years Phillip’s Shield athletics carnival 

due to a lack of numbers and we have offered 

the catering to another school. Many thanks 

to the P and C for providing some extra funds 

for cooking and craft activities next term. 

Please see what you can do to support the P 

and C in term 4. 

 

STEM DAY 

The STEM day for our year five students on 

Monday was a great success. The children 

had to complete a number of tasks using 

limited resources. They were very creative 

and enjoyed their successes and analysed 

ways of improving ideas and finding solutions 

to problems. 

 

CLOTHING 

There are a number of children wearing either 

very worn out or incorrect school hats. If it is 

time for your child to have a new hat please 

send $12 on day one of next term and Mrs 

Clarke will provide you with a new hat with 

the school crest embroidered on the front.  

 

CARERS’ MORNING TEA  

We will be hosting a morning tea for carers in 

our community to show our support for the 

sacrifices they make to care for loved ones. 

Being a carer is a difficult task and we would 

like to show our appreciation by inviting all 

carers for a cuppa at the school on October 
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19th at 11:00am. If you know of any carers 

who may wish to attend, please let them 

know the event is on. It would also be helpful 

if you could let me know who is attending so 

we can cater for the event. Please see 

attached poster. 

 

 
How strong is our tower???? 

 

 
Building Bristle Bots. 

 

SAVE THE DATES FOR TERM 4 

 Phillips’ Shield Sports Tuesday  6th 
November with alternate Thursday 8th 
November. 

 Swimming Lessons 19th to 23rd 
November (one week of double 
lessons) 

 Presentation Day  Tuesday 18th  
December 9:30am 

 

 
 
 

 
Co-operative games. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Our Volcanoes erupting. 

 



 

 

 

 

        

 
Date 

 
Event 

 
Venue/Time 

Monday 24th  28th 

September 

Young Small 
Schools 
Excursion 
Victora 

 

Thursday 27th 

September 

Alice in 
Wonderland 
 
 

1100 am – 
2:00pm 
Cowra Civic 
Centre 

Friday 28th 

September 

Final day of 
Term 3 

 

Monday 15th 

October 

School 
resumes for 
students and 
teachers. 

 

Friday 19th October Carers’ week 
Cuppa 

11:00am 
School 
Grounds 


